
 
 
 

Update on The 2009 International Conference 
on Climate Change 

 
The Mannkal Foundation, as one of the 35 cosponsors for the 

2009 International Conference on Climate Change has 20 FREE 
registrations for those who respond first to iessica@mannkal.org. 

So get in quick! 
 

The conference is to take place in New York on March 8-10 with 
noted speakers ranging from former Prime Minister of Spain to 

many of the world's leading climate scientists. 
 

For further particulars and registration details see the below link: 
 

http://www.heartland.org/events/NewYork09/newyork09.html 
 

For an independent review of the conference see the below link: 
 

http://www.mannkal.org/downloads/environment/skepticismoncli
matechange.pdf 


